


Hey kids, colour in this picture and send it baek to us -
°® two lucky super savers will win $50 for their savings!
Return your picture with your school banking passbook,

bring it in to a First Credit Unien branch;, or pest it to PO Box 585,
Waikato Mail Centre, Hamilton by Friday 26 June 2015.

" CONGRATULATIONS!

Great colouring guys! Congrats to
Julianne Obregon from St Mary's
Catholic School, Rotorua and

Levi Smith from Aberdeen School,
Hamilton. You've both won $50
for your savings!




